
From: Linda Hine <lindaehine@gmail.com> 

Date: Wed, Feb 27, 2019  

 

To whom it may concern 

Hello I have a yen to be a part of the above committee once again. I did enjoy the purpose of 

this group. If you have a vacancy any time soon I’d be grateful for your consideration to have 

me join this group. 0418 688 006. Thank you Linda Hine.  

--  

Linda Hine of FoxWhistle Art Studio 

Grateful for your time. 

Try to find the good in everyone every day. 
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